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Dave Sunberg
PO Box 1
Malta, ID 83342

Dear Dave:

Tim Luke has asked that someone from our office measure the “Idaho Weir” on Tuesday,
June 13™. I understand that the Utah Water Resource people will be taking a measurement
at the gauge in Utah on that day and Tim wanted to get a comparable measurement on the
“Idaho Weir” to help determine loss and possibly assess past measurements.

I understand the Utah people will be in the area around 2:00 pm so we plan to be there also
at that time to take a measurement. If you could be there you could take a reading at the
same time for your records.

I’ve tried to contact you by phone but the numbers I have indicate they are disconnected.

(208-645-2394 and 435-827-5511) If you have a new number where you can be reached

please let our office know. Ihope the measurements go as scheduled, otherwise it w111 be
difficult to contact you on short notice to revise a schedule. |

If you have questions, please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerel

Allen Merritt, PE \
Southern Region Manager \
\




